
 

                               

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

Date: 24th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Wolverhampton Olympic Torch Handover 
 

We are excited to tell you that Wodensfield will be taking part in the Wolverhampton Olympic torch journey on 

Tuesday 4th June 2024. The baton will be passed to Wodensfield by children from St. Patricks Primary School; it will 

then be transported around our school field before being passed on to Heath Park students. 

To make this a memorable event, we would like the children to attend school on Tuesday 4th June 2024 dressed in 

the colours of the country they study in Geography. Please see further information below. 

Please do not spend money on purchasing new clothes. Perhaps decorate a plain t-shirt or add some flags or ribbons 

to an existing t-shirt. 

Year Group Country Colour 

Nursery and Reception England Red and White 

Year 1 United Kingdom Red, White and Blue 

Year 2 Kenya Black, Red, Green and White 

Year 3 Italy Green, White and Red 

Year 4 Greece Blue and White 

Year 5 Brazil Green, Yellow and Blue 

Year 6 Chile  Blue, Red and White 

 
We hope the children make some great memories of this day and the 2024 Olympics. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 


